The Union County Senior Softball League is
thrilled to announce the expansion of our
highly successful 70+ “Super Senior” division.
This division is for those of us who have lost
a step or two but still have the competitive
spirit, ability, and interest to keep playing and
having fun!

Games will be morning double headers one day a

week (Thursdays) in Union County from April through August.
Teams will be formed by annual draft to establish new friendships,
avoid team stacking, and insure consistent competition.

So, if you will turn 69 (or older) during 2022 and
are interested in playing, here’s what to do:

Contact: Pete @ 908-232-0477
UCSSL938@comcast.net
or
Rich @ 908-591-9318
Rich.Grossberg@gmail.com
Please include, name, age, and contact information.
You will be contacted by one of the league officers
very soon.
Returning players will receive registration forms é‘h 2
via email. _—rr



